
A new issue of BOA Newsline is now available on the Alabama Board for Registration of Architect’s 
website at:   

https://boa.alabama.gov/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Newsletter-Volume-22-Issue-2-December-2022.pdf  

IN THIS ISSUE:   Top Stories 

   Nolanda Hatcher Elected Chair 
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   Architects in the News 

   And The Survey Says…. 

Renewal Window Closing Soon 

 

In Every Issue: 
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BOA By the Numbers 

Calendar 

The Alabama Board of Architects wishes you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!   

Sincerely, 

  PAULA PILGREEN 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
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